January 2006



NEWSLETTER


April Training Day
Sponsor: Lee Hanes
Date: Saturday, April 7, 2007
Start Time: 8:00 am
Location: Shady Oaks Kennel

   Winston-Salem, NC

See Web Site for directions:
www.yadkinriverretriever.com/
Please email Lee and let her know if you plan to attend and how many dogs you will be bringing.

blhanes@triad.rr.com ,or 

336-391-2558
YRWRC Spring Hunt Test
April 21st and 22nd
Volunteers Needed!
Plans for our Spring Hunt Test are complete! The event is posted on Entry Express and ready for your entries.

We need each club member’s active participation. If you have never worked at a Hunt Test, don’t worry, we’ll make sure you understand what you need to do.  Just tell us when and how much time you can give, and we’ll find a job that fits your schedule. To volunteer, contact:
John Cole - Hunt Test Chairman

clearlites@peoplepc.com
Narda Croughwell - Hunt Test Secretary
croug001@mc.duke.edu
Jim Lasley – Chief Marshall

jim.lasley@wachovia.com
Lee Hanes – Club Secretary

blhanes@triad.rr.com


Save the Date – Saturday, May 19, 2007
Mike Osteen Seminar

Mike will cover:
· Concepts you can teach a dog (in-line, triple, etc) &  influences on those concepts

· How to train for a big event

· Handler help and Handler errors
There will be no charge for club members.

Non-members will be charged $50.00.
Time and location to be announced.
If interested, contact Narda Croughwell: croug001@mc.duke.edu
If you are unsure as to whether your dues are current, contact Lee Hanes:

blhanes@triad.rr.com ,or 

336-391-2558

Special Notices
The Knoll Property will not be available for training on Saturday, March 31st or Sunday, April 1st.  It will be the location for the Poodle WC Seminar.
Gander Mountain will give YRWRC members a 

40% - 50% discount on waterfowl accessories.  Ask for Brian.

From Linwood O’Briant:

To all at the Yadkin River Waterfowl and Retriever Club, 
I wanted to extend a thank you to all of you at the club for your support, concern and help during my crisis last year.... I wish all of you the best in the up and coming hunt test season.....
Again thank you all so much.
(We are pleased to report that Linwood’s recovery is going well and you will see him at the Spring Hunt Tests!)
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